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Comments: I am a resident of Aspen, CO and am writing in support of the proposed soft surface trail from

Redstone to the top of McClure pass. This new trail will be a great addition to the Roaring Fork Valley on its own

and will allow for the larger project of eventually creating a new biking and hiking connection from Carbondale to

Crested Butte. The trail's alignment provides a safer alternative than riding on Hwy 133 while staying relatively

close to the road to minimize impact on wildlife. The proposed grade and surface will provide a family friendly dirt

trail option which there aren't currently any comparable options in our area. This trail will increase tourism in

Redstone helping with the local economy. Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to riding and

hiking this trail. 


